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Dear SB 125 Task Force members,
Thank you for attending Task Force Meeting #5 in Los Angeles. As a reminder, please send the
following items to SB125transit@calsta.ca.gov by Friday, September 13. Thank you to members who
have already sent their responses.

1. Feedback on additional data sources, subject matter experts, or analyses. 
2. Feedback you have on items discussed during Meeting #5 including Transportation 

Development Act reforms, workforce challenges and strategies. 
Your responses will help inform the work of the Technical Working Group (TWG) and staff work for
the next TTTF meeting. If you have any questions or require additional information, please reply back
to this email.
Kind Regards,
CalSTA SB125 TTTF Team

Gillian Gillett
Chief
Data and Digital Services
Division
Program Manager,
California Integrated
Mobility
California Department of
Transportation

calitp.org | 916.250.0086

Visit CAMobilityMarketplace.org for a catalog of code-compliant
products and services for Transit Providers.

Subscribe to our Mobility Newsletter
for the latest Cal-ITP and Caltrans updates.

https://www.calitp.org/
http://camobilitymarketplace.org/
https://lp.constantcontactpages.com/su/eLbtFoE/calitp?source_id=a41b99cd-7f28-4be8-a286-f9e75fc7bbce&source_type=em&c=

